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BOOTH & Co.
Iquitos

June 28th 1911 
Sir Roger Casement, C.M.G.
c/o Messrs W J Allison & Coy
9 Farrington Road,
London. E.C.

Dear Mr. Casement,
I have received your letter of the 16th February and am glad to hear that you had a good passage to Europe.  It seems very little time really since you left here, though it must be nearly 5 months ago.  In the meantime the Peruvian Amazon Coy’s Commission has returned to Iquitos from the Putumayo and left for Europe.  Barnes told me that they expected to travel by the “Anthony”, so they should be in Liverpool tomorrow the 30th.
I have delivered the photographs to [Antonio Cruz] Perez on the Muelle; but up to the present I have not been able to find the boy Ignacio Torres.  Some of our men are looking for him, and as the Steward of the "Liberal" informs me that the boy is somewhere in Iquitos, we should be able to find him.
Should you require anything from these parts at any time, I shall be glad to place my services at your disposal.

Believe me,
Yours faithfully,

D. Brown
